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I am writing to oppose the passage of SB 210., which would take away our right to 

vote by mail. 

This is a stupid idea. It is aimed at disenfranchising our most vulnerable Oregonians. 

Outta be against the law to prevent people from voting !!! I believe it is.  

Do not bow down to the current federal administration!! 

VOTE NO TO PROTECT US!! That is why you were elected - to help you 

constituents. 

 

Bill McDonald, 

Ashland 


